
From: Joleen Kaminski
To: Ken McCormack
Cc: Paul Strangway; Joleen Kaminski
Subject: BCCSA COVID-19 Resources
Date: March 22, 2020 2:27:49 PM
Importance: High

CLR Members,
 
Many of you have been asking for more information around how best to maintain safe and
healthy worksites given the pandemic we are all facing. The BC Construction Safety Association
(BCCSA) has put together some great information and resources that they have compiled from a
number of sources including the CLR.
 
You may find the following link to these resources helpful. 
 
Please let CLR staff know if we can be of any assistance. We are monitoring emails and phones
constantly.
 
Sincerely,
 
Ken McCormack | President & CEO
 
Construction Labour Relations Association (CLRA) of BC
97 – Sixth Street, New Westminster, BC   V3L 5H8
 

 
O 604-524-4911
C 604-968-4911| F 604-524-3925
E kenm@clra-bc.com  | W www.clra-bc.com
 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY DISCLAIMER

The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information. It is
intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of this
communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not
the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original
message. Thank you.
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